Community Relations Committee

CRC

Meeting Notes

June 21, 2016

The June meeting of the CRC committee was held June 21st in the annex. Present were Janet DelSardo, Rory Potter, Lynne Ring, and Billie Velaquez. Those absent were Rosemary Grimmet, Gwen Imhoff, Pat Speer, Bob Stockinger, Roger Valdez and Dianne Clement, Board Liaison.

Unfinished Business

The Hurricane Awareness Seminar was held on June 11th. We had 37 people attend this year in comparison to 44 last year. We discussed that maybe we need to get another speaker for the next hurricane seminar. It was suggested that we try to get the NOAA head weatherman at League City. Rory volunteered to contact them. Also discussed was changing the name of the seminar to get more people to attend. It was suggested to call it the Disaster Preparedness Seminar and add other things like flooding and tornadoes.

New Business

Discussed the Health Fair to be held on September 24th. Janet will contact the pharmacy at HEB to again come and give flu, DPT, pneumonia, and shingles shots and add vaccines. Also, ask them to bring a healthy snack rather than cookies. If not we will get the snack. Janet will ask Dianne to contact Memorial Hermann Hospital to again furnish staff and Advance Life Directive forms. Gwen will set up a Fitness Table to discuss all the available fitness opportunities at BV. Lynne volunteered to get info about the Natatorium's available fitness services. Janet said that she will get in contact with Gwen to see if Gwen can get the pharmacist she knows to answer questions about medications. (HEB will take out of date or unused prescriptions that you want to get rid of as long as they are non-narcotic.) Rory will look into services available for seniors.

Janet mentioned that we have an October date open and that she would find out the exact date. She suggested her contacting Modern Systems Concept to come out.

Hope to see everyone at our July meeting. It will be held July 19th (third Tuesday of each month) at 10:00 a.m. in the annex. Rory has volunteered to send out a reminder e-mails.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 10:45 a.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Rory Potter